
 
  

 
 

 

         
 Tuesday, 26 September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
Assalamu alaikum - Peace be with you 
 
Re: Year 7 Settling In Evening  

We are now four weeks in, and we’re delighted with the strong start our Year 7 pupils have made. We hope 

every child has enjoyed their time at Eden so far and regular routines are being established.  

I wanted to let you know about our upcoming Year 7 Settling In Parents Evening on Thursday 5th October 
between 4pm-6pm. The purpose of the evening is to meet with your child’s Learning Coordinator (LC) and 
discuss how your child has started at Eden.  

More detailed information about your child will be given on Thursday 18th April 2023, during the Year 7 Parents 
Evening, when you will have the opportunity to meet with all subject teachers.  

Your daughter will book an appointment with her LC by Wednesday, 4th October. Appointments will be for 5 
minutes.  

Please arrive promptly with your daughter to the meeting.  

 
We look forward to meeting you in person. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Farooq - Bowkan 

Assistant Principal 

 
 
 


